
Re: Citizen(s) Support for Water Protection and Biodiversity 
 
Water is an immeasurably valuable resource to all life. These news laws before 
the Senate are important towards returning the 'logic' into ecological regard 
for the impacts on our environment from the coal mining and coal seam gas 
industries. 
 
The unnerving report on ABC's 4 Corners revealed another State Government 
disregard for the rights and responsibilities of upholding environmental 
management. It's imperative to involve the Federal Environment Minister who 
can refuse projects when evaluated against the impacts on water.  
 
We encourage these news laws into the Senate and hope they'll be passed into 
law before the election, as our environment and it's protection are non 
negotiable! It also seems disrespectful to our farmers, who are permanent 
caretakers of the land, (upon which we rely on their produce) to not have a say 
over what happens on it?!  Thank you for the opportunity to write this letter of 
support towards empowering the interconnected. 
 
Vivian 
Sydney 
 
 


